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Universal mail-in voting makes voting easy and accessible for residents. I have lived 

in states with traditional in-person voting (and volunteered as a poll worker), and 

voters routinely must wait in long lines on a Tuesday, either early in the morning or in 

the evening after a 9-5 workday. Mail-in voting is convenient, accessible, safe, and 

an excellent perk of living in Oregon.  


